
 Westside Parent’s  
 Community Club! 

We would like to welcome you to the Westside Parent’s Community Club! All parents and guardians of 
WHS students are automatically WHS Parent’s Community Club members.  The Community Club’s 
primary mission is the support of our faculty and staff by providing meals throughout the year at various 
events.  We also have quarterly meetings where we offer our members a chance to meet other parents 
and members of the High School and District Offices to hear about current news affecting our students.  
 

WE INVITE YOU TO REGISTER YOUR MEMBERSHIP TODAY  
 
You can register via email by sending the below information to bjlang@mygoodnightangel.com or by 
filling out this form and mailing to the address below. 

 
Your name(s)              
 
Student(s) name             
 
Email address             
 
Phone number            
            

WE ALSO INVITE YOU HELP US SUPPORT OUR TEACHERS AND STAFF  
 
It costs approximately $5,000 a year to provide meals for our wonderful faculty and staff.  We invite 
you to make a donation to help us support our teachers and staff at these events. 
 
 I would like to make a gift to support the Westside Community Club  $    

 
You can also volunteer!  Please let us know if we can contact you to volunteer for: 

 Back to School Luncheon (August) 
 Fall Conferences (October) 
 Spring Conferences (February) 
 Teacher and Staff Appreciation Gifts (April)  
 End of the School Year Luncheon (May) 

 
THANK YOU for your support!  Please make checks payable to:  Westside Community Club.  Please mail 
checks to Liz Bisson, 8519 Brentwood Road, Omaha, NE 68114.  
 
Thank you and please contact Bobbi Lang at bjlang@mygoodnightangel.com or 402.871.6604 with 
questions.  Thank you and we look forward to a great year! 

whscc66@gmail.com or by filling out
this form and mailing to the address below.

THANK YOU for your support! Please make checks payable to:  Westside Community Council.  
Please mail checks to:  Megan Urosevich, 1115 S. 36th Street, Omaha, NE  68105  OR Venmo 
us @WestsideCC-Omaha.  Please put “WHSCC” in the memo line.

Thank you and please email whscc66@gmail.com or call Cathy Haney at 402-676-7822 with any questions. 
We look forward to a great year!


